## JOSEPH A. SHABAN, M.D., F.R.C.P.C., F.A.C.E.

E1/11353

ENDOCRINOLOGY\* METABOLISM" INTERNAL MEDICINE
DIPLOMATE OF THE AMERICAN BOARD OF INTERNAL MEDICINE
DIPLOMATE OF THE AMERICAN BOARD OF ENDOCRINOLOGY AND METABOLISM
FELLOW AMERICAN COLLEGE OF ENDOCRINOLOGY
ADJUNCT PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE, UNIVERSITY OF WESTERN ONTARIO

1883 TURNER ROAD WINDSOR, ONTARIO NSW 3K2 TELEPHONE 977-6050 FAX 977-6057

2012 June 27

His Worship Mayor Eddie Francis and Honourable Members of Windsor City Council 350 City Hall Square West Windsor, Ontario Canada N9A6S1

Review COMMENT		REFER TO:
	RECEIVED	
NOMATION	JUI, 062012	ERINGFORWARD CN
FILE		COPVTO:
	MAYOR'S OFFICE	Clerk

Dear Mayor Francis:

It has come to my attention that the City of Windsor is currently reconsidering the practice of community water fluoridation. This public health measure has benefited our City as well as millions of people around the world for over 60 years.

Opponents of community water fluoridation often make allegations that fluoride interferes with human endocrine systems. At the levels of fluoride used in community water fluoridation, fluoride does not impact on the endocrine systems of the human body.

Fluoride has been added to the Windsor water supply for over 60 years and as an endocrinologist practicing in Windsor, I along with my colleagues, can confirm that we have not seen any adverse effects which can be seen in any way attributed to community water fluoridation.

My fellow endocrinologists in Windsor-Essex and I join our dental colleagues in supporting the continuation of community water fluoridation in the City of Windsor.

Sincerely,

Dr. Joseph Shaban

Ontario Medical Association Section Chair of Endocrinology and Metabolism

Reviewed and supported by:

Dr. Arthur Kidd

Dr. Raphael Cheung

Dr. Robert Wilson

Dr. Ibrahim Treki

Dr. Rabih Nour

Dr. Tyceer Abouhassan